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Would you like to receive this weekly newsletter by email? 

Send a message to etw@epiphanysudbury.org with “subscribe ETW” in the message. 

OUR WORSHIP THIS SUNDAY

SEVENTH SUNDAY AFTER EPIPHANY 
8:30 am – Holy Eucharist (BCP) 

A brief, traditional, said service with Homily 
 

10:30 am – Choral Eucharist (BAS) & Children’s Godly 
Play 

Our weekly family service with Sermon and Children’s 
program, Godly Play. 

Presiding & Preaching – Bishop Tom Corston 
 

 

PARISH AND COMMUNITY EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THIS SUNDAY, FOLLOWING SERVICES: the Parish Outreach Committee is hosting a LUNCH AND 
LEARN program with speaker Pamela Lamarche who will present information on the “Off the Street 
Shelter” that is presently located at Christ the King Church. Part of Pamela’s presentation will be via 
power-point & video. Soup & sandwiches will be served at $2.00 each. Everyone is welcome 
 
2018 OFFERING RECEIPTS: are now available in the lobby. Please take yours and those of 
members of you family. 
 
IMPORTANT!! ACTION REQUIRED ANGLICAN JOURNAL/ALGOMA ANGLICAN 
SUBSCRIBERS: If you wish to continue to receive the Anglican Journal (and the Algoma Anglican 
mailed with it), please complete the confirmation in each copy of the Journal and return it. You can 
also confirm your subscription online by clicking here. (www.anglicanjournal.com/yes) 
Alternatively, you could leave a message at this toll-free number: 1-866-333-0959. Please include in 
your name, address and phone number. If the circulation department do not hear from you, your 
subscription will come to an end with the June 2019 issue. 
 
“THE OBSERVANCE OF A HOLY LENT”: While the special season is 
still some weeks away, we are delighted nevertheless that a parish Lenten 
Quiet Day is being planned with Bishop Philip Poole as Facilitator. The 
theme of the day will focus on “Resurrection – The Message of the Cross” 
and what it means to us individually, to us the Church and to us in the 
community. Bishop Poole is retired Suffragan Bishop of Toronto who 
presently serves as Chaplain to the Canadian House of Bishops. Our Quiet 
Day will take place on Saturday, April 6th at the Villa Loyola on Long Lake 
Road. Everyone is encouraged to participate. Registration fee is $20.00 
each, payable on the day. Bishop Poole will also be our preacher on 
Sunday, April 7th. Please make it a priority in your calendars! If you think 
you might like to participate, please sign up on the poster in the Algoma 
Room. 
 
SHROVE TUESDAY (March 5th): Mardi Gras Pancake Supper takes place at the Church of the 
Ascension, 1476 Sparks Street. Everyone is welcome. Freewill offering 
 
ASH WEDNESDAY (March 6th): Imposition of Ashes and Holy Eucharist at 10 am. Everyone is 
welcome. Following the service Bishop Tom will lead interested persons through a one-time 
discussion on the Primate’s Program “The Heartbeat of the Church” You can read more about it 
online at www.anglican.ca. Beginning on Wednesday, March 13th everyone is welcome to participate 
in a Lenten Bible study entitled “What Makes a Hero” (more information to come) 
 
MENS CLUB: The Church of Epiphany's version of the Canada's original men's club, the "Company 
of Good Cheer", will be meeting on March 9th @ 8:30 AM. We invite the men of the parish to join us 
as we celebrate the forthcoming demise of winter's dreary grip and share war stories (some of which 
may actually be true). Like our predecessor group, we take turns feeding each other with food rich in 
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fats and salt. After breakfast, we usually have a speaker (TBA) selected by Bishop Tom. Then we go 
home, blame the "other guys" for our culinary indiscretions and chew Rolaids and Tums. The cost as 
always is a paltry $10. Early arrivals at the breakfast have a golden opportunity to hone their skills by 
helping cook and set up: later arrivals get to help clean up after the culinary excess.  See you there."  
 
CAN YOU HELP?  Parish Council has decided to split up the various tasks that have been part of the 
Communication Committee's mandate in the past. This will make for a very manageable workload for 
several people rather than one heavy load for one person. Here is a list of some of the mini-ministries 
we need volunteers to undertake. 

• Algoma Anglican representative: This would involve sending a short article to the Algoma 
Anglican 2 or 3 times a year, perhaps with a picture or two, about some special event/service 
at Epiphany that others in the Diocese might be interested in reading about. 
 

• Bulletin Boards reviewer: Epiphany has several public bulletin boards throughout the 
building.  These sometimes begin to look pretty shabby and material is outdated.  This person 
would keep an eye on the bulletin boards (at least monthly)  to be sure that the information on 
these boards is current and appropriate, and would keep them neat and attractive. 
 

• Media Contact: This person would develop (with help) a list of various local media and, when 
requested, would advertise special services or events taking place at Epiphany.  This could all 
be done from a home computer/phone so would be ideal for someone with mobility issues who 
uses a computer. 

  
If you would be prepared to try any of these mini-ministries please speak with Hoi Cheu ASAP! 
 
 
Wold Day of Prayer 2019: 

The theme for the World 
Day of Prayer this year is 

“Come to the 

table…Everything 

is Ready”  
Luke 14:15-24 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 
 
MONDAY   Noon, Women’s Bible study 
 
TUESDAY  6:30 pm, Parish Worship Committee meeting 
 
WEDNSDAY 10 am, Holy Eucharist and Bible study program entitled “Meet the Disciples”. 

Everyone is welcome 
  
THURSDAY 9:30 am, Quilters group 
 
FRIDAY 1 pm, World Day or Prayer…the service for our area of Sudbury takes place at 

All People’s United Church, 400 Antwerp Avenue. Everyone is welcome 
 
NEXT SUNDAY (Epiphany 6) 
 8:30 am – Holy Eucharist (BCP) 
 10:30 am – Choral Eucharist & Children’s Godly Play 
 Presiding – Bishop Tom, Preaching – The Rev. Sarah 
 
NEXT SUNDAY our Annual Vestry Meeting takes place following services.  
 

Items for Epiphany This Week are to be sent to Marion Collinson or etw@epiphanysudbury.org  
BY NOON each Thursday 
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